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Medicinal & Aromatic Plants

From: Efferth, Prof. Dr. Thomas <efferth@uni-mainz.de>

Sent: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 2:32 PM

To: editor.map@omicsonline.com

Subject: WG: Editorial submission for upcoming issue

Attachments: Editorial - Polyphenols 16-07-15.docx; Figure 1.pptx; Figure 2.png

Dear Roseline,  

On July 16th I have sent you an editorial for a special issue of "Medicinal and Aromatic plants". 

Any News about that? 

Best regards 

TE 

******************************** 

Professor Dr. Thomas Efferth  

Chair, Department of Pharmaceutical Biology  

Institute of Pharmacy and Biochemistry 

Johannes Gutenberg University  

Staudinger Weg 5  

55128 Mainz 

Germany  

Tel: 06131-39-25751  

Fax: 06131-39-23752  

E-mail:  efferth(at)uni-mainz.de 

Von: Efferth, Prof. Dr. Thomas 

Gesendet: Donnerstag, 16. Juli 2015 15:31 

An: Medicinal & Aromatic Plants 

Betreff: Editorial submission for upcoming issue  

  

Dear Roseline, 

 

Thank you for your kind reminder.  

I am afraid, I am a little bit swamped with work at the moment. Sorry. 

Enclosed, please find a manuscript and two figures for an editorial for "Medicinal and Aromatic Plants". 

Best regards  

TE 

 

******************************** 

Professor Dr. Thomas Efferth  

Chair, Department of Pharmaceutical Biology  

Institute of Pharmacy and Biochemistry 

Johannes Gutenberg University  

Staudinger Weg 5  

55128 Mainz 

Germany  

Tel: 06131-39-25751  
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Fax: 06131-39-23752  

E-mail:  efferth(at)uni-mainz.de 

Von: Medicinal & Aromatic Plants <editor.map@omicsonline.com> 

Gesendet: Mittwoch, 15. Juli 2015 07:16 

An: Efferth, Prof. Dr. Thomas 

Betreff: Editorial submission for upcoming issue  

  

Dear Dr.Thomas Efferth , 

 

Greetings from Medicinal & Aromatic Plants! 

 

Hope you are doing well? 

 

We need to enlighten you that you are an editorial member of this journal and have some vital responsibilities to uphold the 

journal towards success. We humbly request you to submit any kind of article for example editorial or an opinion article 

etc. 

 

We are really counting big on you this time, hoping a positive response at the earliest 

 

Please don’t let us and the journal down.  

 

Please respond to this mail. 

 

Thanks and Regards, 

Roseline 

Editorial Assistant  

  

  

  


